
 

 

BRETBY PARISH COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL MEETING OF THE PARISH MEETING  

HELD MONDAY 15
th

 MAY 2017AT 7.00PM 

IN THE WRAGG ROOM, ST WYSTANS, BRETBY 
 

Present: Cllr M Falder (Chairman),  

In Attendance: Mrs J Storer – Clerk 

    People in attendance 

 

1. Chairman’s report for 2016/17olidcote  

Cllr Falder reported that a new noticeboard has been erected on Oldicote Lane. 

Knights Lane continues to suffer from speeding vehicles and from accidents; the 

volume of traffic along the lanes continues to increase. The Parish Council has raised 

its concerns with DCC and at the Area Forums but all to no avail. 

The kiosk on the Green continues to be the responsibility of BT.  

 

The Chairman concluded by thanking the outgoing Councillors and Clerk for their 

hard work and contributions to the Parish Council. 

 

2 Comments from the Floor  
No comments were raised. 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting at 7:08pm. 


